








May 6, 2018                                                                                                     Sixth Sunday of Easter 

These ministers serve at weekend and Holy Day Masses    
assisting with a variety of duties such as the seating needs of 
the congregation; attending to those with special needs;   
checking pews, holy water, the gifts and offering baskets;    
selecting parishioners for presentation of the gifts; and        
distributing bulletins after Mass. They take pride in maintaining 
a safe environment for parishioners and restoring orderliness to 
the church after the Masses. Training will be provided. 
 

We are currently in need of Ushers for the  
8:00AM & 12:00 Noon Masses 

 

For more information contact Ed Priestner 201 444-9753  
or eenjj@optonline.net. 

New procedure for the… 
 
  
 

 
Thank you all for your participation in our bi-annual 
clothing/housewares drives. Your donations are a 
great help to our neighbors in need. 
 
Starting in May, we will start up our Mini Drives 
with this new procedure... 
 

Drop off for the Mini Drives will be the first 
Monday of the Month only. 
 

Donations must be dropped off at  
O’Connell Hall on the following dates only: 
 

May 7th, June 4th. July 9th, August 6th,  
September 10th, November 5th &  

December 3rd 
 

(In October, please hold your donations for the Fall collection date) 
 

If the door is locked, then you can leave your  
donations near the front door. 
 

Members of the committee with be at O’Connell 
Hall on these dates only. 
 

Please do not drop off donations on any other 
day. 
 

Please do not leave donations in the McGrath 
Room. 
 
Thank you again for your participation in this vital 
Nativity outreach ministry.  
 
 
 

If you have any questions, or are interested in 
joining this wonderful team, please contact  

Tia Patterson tiapatterson@me.com. 

Floyd and Martha are back… Our two annual 
guest geese have returned to the area behind the 
school near the grotto. They are preparing a nest 
in the woods behind the grotto and are feeding 
and walking around the property of Nativity. 
Please be mindful of their droppings (we are cleaning them as 
fast as we see it.) Should you encounter them on the walkway, 
pass by them, do not stop to look at them, they will think you are 
a threat; or, better yet, walk another path or walkway. 

Monday Evening 
Rosary 

 
Mondays 

8:00PM 
 

In the Chapel 
 

All are Welcome! 

Knights of Columbus  
Scholarship 

 
Any 2018 High School graduate who is a member of 
Church of the Nativity is eligible to apply for a $1000 
scholarship awarded by the Knights. Application forms 
and criteria information may be picked up from the        
literature rack in the back of the church.  
Deadline for submission of application is May 6. 
Also, any 2018 8th grade graduate who is a member of 
Church of the Nativity Parish and attending a Catholic 
secondary school in the Fall is eligible to apply for a 
$1000 scholarship awarded by the Knights. Application 
forms and criteria information may be picked up from the 
literature rack in the back of the church.  
Deadline for submission is May 6. 
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Do you knit or crochet? 
Would you like to learn how to  

knit or crochet? 
 

Our Nativity Knits Ministry is inviting new and experienced knitters/
crochet-ers to check out this rewarding and fun ministry. There are 
meetings once a month and attendance is NOT mandatory. There 
are many ways to participate… 
 

Come and learn how to Knit/Crochet 
Improve your techniques 
Share your expertise and teach others 
Just Knit/Crochet and chat 
 

This ministry provides knitted items such as prayer shawls, lap    
blankets, hats, mittens to new Moms, to comfort people when they 
are sick or have lost a loved one, for a special intention or any other 
reason someone might have. 
You can come to the monthly meetings and/or knit at home. 
No matter which way suits you, you will be part of a wonderful      
ministry bringing comfort to so many through it’s beautiful Prayer 
Shawls and Lap Blankets. This ministry also gladly accepts donations 
of wool for their projects.   
 

Nativity Knits is a ministry you should think about giving a try. 
 

For more information, please contact Helen Demers at  
201 447-4440. 

 

If you would like to request a prayer shawl or lap blanket you can look 
for the request form on the literature rack in the back of the church or 
complete this form. There is no charge. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Name of the person receiving the  
Prayer shawl/lap blanket... 
 
______________________________________________________ 
 

 
Address_______________________________________________ 

 
Phone Number_________________________________________ 
 
Reason for request: 
______Illness  ______ Loss/Death _______Special Intention  
 
_____Other_____________________________________________ 
 

 
Shawl requested by ______________________________________ 
 
Phone_________________________________________________ 
 

 
Email__________________________________________________ 
 
Date_______________________________ 
 
Please return this form to: 
Church of the Nativity Rectory 
315 Prospect Street  Midland Park, NJ 07432 

Introducing  
Nativity’s Newest Ministry 

 

Meals That Heal 
 

This Ministry has an open enrollment. All parishioners can sign 
up; individuals, couples and families (need to be junior high age 
or older). We are hoping to have a large list, giving many, the 
opportunity to volunteer once or twice a year. Each dinner only 
requires 6-10 volunteers. 
You can also help with a donation for supplies for the Ministry. If 
you have a connection with a food market, we are looking for 
short dated foods suitable for freezing to assist with our food 
needs. 
 

To be part of this new exciting ministry and get your name on 
the list, you can email  

Rosie Marquez  joselina_marquez@yahoo.com  
Janet Nemec  janetlynnnemec@yahoo.com 

 

Be sure to include your name, cell phone, email and the # of 
people volunteering with you and their names. If you have any 
questions, you can reach Janet Nemec by phone also at 
201.444.6362. 

Sign Up Today! 

May 19th & 20th 

An Evening with Eric Genuis  
 

Please join us for... An unforgettable 
evening of original pieces by Eric Genuis, 
world-renowned pianist, composer, and 
inspirational speaker. ...with a violinist, 
cellist, and vocalist  

Tickets: $20 per person  
Friday 18 May 2018  

7:30 pm – One Hope Children/LIFENET Presentation  
8:00 pm – Concert  

Our Lady of Mount Caramel  
1 Passaic St. Ridgewood, NJ  
For more info, contact Liliana  

lilhammer1015@gmail       201 280-7297  
Donations will benefit OneHopeChildren.org, which provides 
indigent children with an education and healthcare services.  


